
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 All children and teachers of 

School for Life Chiang Mai 

took a trip to Chiang Mai Zoo 

on Sunday, 

the 20th of 

September, 

2020. It 

was the 

first day 

that Chiang Mai Zoo reopened 

after closing for a few months 

due to Covid-19 pandemic in 

Thailand. It’s a wonderful day 

and the children enjoyed the trip 

although it was raining all the 

day. This excursion trip was 

sponsored by Rotary Club of 

Chiang Mai North for all the 

expenses including the zoo 

entrance fees, a lunch and 

round-trip transportation. Four 

minibuses were arranged for the 

trip to the zoo. The children 

were very 

excited to 

observe the 

various 

animals in 

the zoo. They 

could learn 

about the 

behavior of the animals and 

study diversity of animal life. 

We would like to thank Khun 

Ajarn Chamnan Chamruang 

and President of Rotary Club of 

Chiang Mai North Mrs. Ayako 

for sponsoring the trip and for 

all arrangement of the school 

excursion. 
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Chiang Mai Zoo 

Pictures in the zoo 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Mr. Jo (Communication Manager) 

 kyawhky@gmail.com 

www.school-for-life.org  
School for Life Chiang Mai  

Address: 185/3 Moo 4, T. Pamieng, Doi Saket, Chiang Mai 50220, Thailand. 
School for Life Chiang Mai is an internationally sponsored project in Northern Thailand that provides home and care for children   
                                              who live in difficult situations. These include not only who lost their relatives, whose parents died of   

                                              disease or are missing, but also children who escaped from situations of brutality and abuse. We give   

                                              them a new home, provide for their basic needs as well as offer psychosocial and medical care. On top   

                                              of that, we ensure the children to have proper basic education.  

School for Life Chiang Mai was founded by Prof. em. Dr. Jürgen Zimmer and Thanin Hanfhaifha (JOY) in 1999. 
 


